Memo No.: DU/DR-A/20-1/Ann-Rep/15/106 Date: 05.02.2015.

To
All Principals/Directors of all Colleges /Institute/Affiliated to/Permitted by

Dibrugarh University.
Subject: Submission of Annual Report 2013-2014.

Sir/Madam,

[ would like to request you to kindly submit the Annual Report of your
College/Institute for the year beginning from 1°* April 2013 to 31° March 2014 in the
prescribed format sent to your personal/ college e-mail ID. The format may also be
downloaded from the website www.dibru.ac.in.

You are cordially requested to send the report so as to reach the office of the
undersigned latest by 13.02.2015 along with a soft-copy of the document in a Compact
Disc (CD).You are requested to send a copy of the report to us to the e-mail-
dibruacademic@gmail.com

The above may kindly be treated as very urgent and essential.

Yours sincerely,
Enclosed: As stated. v
i

(B.C. Borah)
Deputy Registrar (Academic)
Dibrugarh University

Copy to:
1. The Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University.
2. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University.
3. The Director, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University with a request
to coordinate with the colleges.

4. File. Wvo\ i

(B.C. Borah)
Deputy Registrar (Academic)
Dibrugarh University



